
January 23,2001 

Dear Kermit, 

Thank you for informing us of your reception of Radio Disney Denver. I am 

writing to confirm you did indeed hear our broadcast on AM 1690, KDDZ. 

KDDZ is broadcasting 10,000 watts daytime and 177 watts nighttime. It is 

being simulcast on KADZ 1550 AM, also at 10,000 watts daytime and 177 

watts nighttime. Radio Disney is a national format on the ABC Network. It 
debuted in the Denver area on June 3, 1998, and has been broadcasting ever 

since. Our demographic is children under 12, and our music includes oldies, 

modern pop, soundtracks, and children's songs. 

I have enclosed some stickers to add to your listening memorabilia. Please 

accept it with our thanks! We always appreciate knowing that we can be 

heard in other cities, and keep a record of all correspondence that we 

receive. 

Thank you again for letting us know of the reception of KDDZ AM 1690 and 

KADZ AM 1550 in your area! 

Sincerely, 

Yvonne Anderson 
Administrative Assistant 
Radio Disney 


